
Christmas Jumper 
Day!

£1 to wear a Christmas 
Jumper around school on 

December 12th – the 
more over-the-top, the 

better!

All funds raised will go to 
Save the Children!



Please keep in 
mind...

• Must not have anything offensive on it.

• Must be a festive/holiday jumper.

• Must be a jumper, not a hoodie.

• Must wear school uniform underneath.

Donations will go specifically to a 
representative from your house – highest 
contribution will be that much closer to 

winning the House Cup!


